Neighborhood Council 9

Thursday, November 10, 2016 1st Church of the Nazarene, 1727 2nd Ave. South

Secretary Bernard Danishefsky presiding Council Members Danishefsky, Kuno and Lauver Present 7 PM meeting called to order by Secretary Danishefsky Pledge of Allegiance recited.

- October meeting minutes approved.
- Old Business:
 - Reports:
 - Council of Councils: Bernard Danishefsky reported on the new procedures for complaints to the Dept of Planning and Development. Also included a comments on a presentation by Project for Public Spaces.
 - Police Advisory Board: Bernard Danishefsky reported the new cell phone ordinance had been discussed.
- New Business:
 - None
- Other Business
 - Dave Geisley asked about developments on the plan for Kranz park. The final suggested plan was presented and our October meeting. Bernard Danishefsky said he would bring the information presented to our next meeting.
 - Judy White commented on parking issues on 4th Ave S across from the practice field during school events.
 - Jeff Lauver reported on the lack of progress on the storm drain project and what was going to happen next.
 - Jared Kuno reported on vandalism to vehicles on 3rd Ave S around the 2200 block. This information will passed along at the next Police Advisory Board meeting November 17th.

(note: Chairman Joe Leggett joined the meeting at 7:25)

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 PM (all in favor).